March 7, 1992

Rev. Dr. Robert E. H. Peeples
8 Moon Shell Road
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928

Dear Robert,

I was really surprised to receive your letter, and glad to know that we will
have some more additions to our Jaudon work in "Transactions'.

Since before we did Part IV, I have been working so long on "Registers of
Death", 6 volumes, plus Index, (Colonial Cemetery-over 11,000 burials!), then
we did the first ledgers for Bonaventure, Catholic, and Laurel Grove (these
were not published), and we have 2 other volumes ready to be published if we
can get Grants: "Early Deaths in Savannah, 1763-1803, Obituaries and Legal
Notices', and "Laurel Grove-South, 1852-1861", this is the Black section.

Right now I am trying to finish the first volume of marriages for Chatham,
1748-1852; volume 2 is also in the works. Don't know how I got to be the
typist for all this. Wish I had had my word processor when we were doing the
Jaudons before, it is wonderful not having to type everything over, when you
have additions or depletions.

Aren't we glad that we had so much done ahead, it does simplify matters
somewhat.

In checking through my notesbooks (not files)...
You say you have small additions on several pages- I have:

p.64, add 4th child of Eugene Porter, Corine M. Jaudon, born Dec 1887, married
Wylly C. Canriett/Canvet.

p.66, at top, add #8, Martha Jaudon married E. D. Stockman.

p.69 under Caroline Mae Askew...their two daughters were Alberta Robertson,
m. Phillip W. Beckwith, and Electa Robertson, m. Howard J. Hoffman.

on pages 77, 78, 84: I do not have additions on those.

That takes us through p.87, so I will get this off to the box, and then finish
finish going over the rest.

My best to Cora.

st
Mrs. M. M. Pinckney, Jr.

104 Ventura Blvd.
Savannah, GA 31419-1132 new zip



